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July – August 2014 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Greetings in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ!  I trust you are doing well.  The end of July marked seven months 
we have been on deputation.  It is amazing to see the Lord answer prayer and continue to move us in His direction.  
June was a very busy month and we were sharing the ministry God has called us to at churches in Alabama, 
Mississippi and Tennessee.  Although we can’t really see the full affect on people as the ministry is shared and the 
Word is preached, we have seen many lives changed last month.  We are excited about all the new partners in 
ministry that have joined us in prayer.   
 
August is shaping up to be very busy as well as we visit churches in Alabama, Georgia and South Carolina.  The 
below picture was taken on a trip to a bush church.  It is exciting to see new believers follow the Lord in baptism.  
What a difference the Truth makes! 
 

 
 
Reaching the unreached for Christ in Zambia, Africa, 
 
The Collins Family - Brian, Amanda and Z3 (Zoie, Zanna and Zimeri) 
 
Contact Information: 
 
Cell Phone:  256-227-0542 
Email:           missions316@gmail.com 
Twitter:       @missions316 
Website:      http://missions316.wordpress.com/	
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It is exciting to see 130 scheduled meetings between this year and 
next.  There are about 500 people praying for us and we are at 
20% of our financial support goal.  We also rejoice in knowing 
another church has partnered with us financially!   
 
We enjoy communicating with you all that God is doing and ways 
you can be involved in the ministry.  We are partners and 
enjoying hearing from you.  You can communicate with us in the 
ways listed below.  We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

As you pray for us, please keep the 
following in mind: 
 

• Souls saved and people to 
surrender to God’s call on 
their life 

• The power of God on our 
lives as we share the ministry 

• Our kids to see our love for 
God as we obey Him 

• For the salvation of our 
younger children 

• 50% financial support by 
December 2014 

 


